To whom it may concern.

I would like to state that I am a British born native English
speaker and for the last 30 years have been helping with
translations and text corrections in the medical area at the
University of Campinas, Sdo Paulo, Brazil.

Over this period, under my guidance, a very large number of
scientific papers have been published in North American and
European journals which have a high impact score.

My contact e-mail address is: sshaw3229@hotmail.com
Yours sincerely,

AT Shomr

Stephen Anthony Shaw.



